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Friday 28th April 2023

Dear families,

RE: Teddy Bears Picnic Trip

As a celebration of this half term term learning and core text ‘Goldilocks and Just One
Bear’, we will be having a ‘Teddy Bear’s Picnic’ on Winn’s Common. The picnic will take
place on Friday 12th May at 10:30am and we will return to school for 1:30pm.

On this day, the children are encouraged to bring one special teddy into school as well as
a packed lunch. They will eat their packed lunches together in the park at 12:00pm. If your
child is entitled to free school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch from school.

If any parents have any spare picnic blankets, we would really appreciate it. Children will
be expected to wear their school uniforms but will need a jacket/ coat and sensible shoes.
In the case of inclement weather, we will have a picnic in class and reschedule the trip to
Winn’s Common for a later date.

If you would like to join us on the picnic, please let one of the reception adults know.

Please talk to me if you have any further questions.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Gallagher
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